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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
January 18, 2019 
 
Taylor Conway 
1936 Alpine Dr. 
Erie, CO 80516 
 
Re: Decision Date Extension Approval, 110(1) Hardrock Application 
  Project P.J., File No. M-2018-007 
 
Dear Mr. Conway, 
 
On January 16, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request 
to extend the decision date for the 110(1) Limited Impact Operation Reclamation Permit Application for 
the Project P.J., File No. M-2018-007. The Division herby approves the extension request and the 
decision date has been set for April 3, 2019.  
 
In accordance with Rule 1.4.1(9), applicants may request that the Office’s review time be extended not 
to exceed 365 days from the date the application was filed. Please note, as the Project P.J. application 
was called complete and considered filed on April 3, 2018, the decision date cannot be extended again. 
If there remain adequacy issues after 365 days, the Office may deny the application or set the matter for 
a Board hearing.  
 
The Division requests the Applicant provide all adequacy responses no later than March 4, 2019, 
to allow sufficient time to review your adequacy review responses. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at the Division of 
Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 
303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC:  Taylor Conway, taylorconway@icloud.com 

Michael Cunningham with DRMS 
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